
Sunday Mornings at 8:30, 10 & 11:30am In Person
Online at 10am on YouTube & Facebook

1260 Welsh Rd | Lansdale, PA 19446
215.855.4446 | www.lansdale.church

         lansdale.church
office@lansnaz.com

WELCOME
to Immanuel Church

Drop the Mic Week 5
May 25, 2025

 SERMON NOTES
I Can Do This

Philippians 4:13 | Rev. Dr. Mark Prugh

If you’ve accepted Christ for the first time or want to 
know more about Immanuel, contact Connections 
Pastor, Ann Hanson, at ann.hanson@lansnaz.com



If you’re new or your contact info has changed, fill out a connect card 
in the seat back pocket and place it in an offering box located by 

either Worship Center exit. You can also fill out the connect form on 
the home page of our website, www.lansdale.church.

We’re so glad you’re here!

MEMORIAL ROLL
Memorial Roll is a way to honor 
friends and loved ones within our 
Church Family who have passed 
away within the last year. Those 
we’re honoring this year include 
Thomas Brandis, Elizabeth Hespell, 
Robert Jacoby, Kathy Kaphaem, 
Audrey Mihalyak, Kathleen Stoltzfus, 
and Maureen Weikel. See their 
pictures on the screen during service 
and in the lobby, and celebrate their 
lives with us today. Immanuel has 
made a contribution to benefit 
Nazarene Missionaries across the 
globe in their honor. You can find out 
more about the Memorial Roll on 
www.nazarene.org

MEN’S SOFTBALL SCHEDULE
The Men’s softball league
is in full swing. This week the team
plays on Thursday. Here are the time 
and location details:
5/29: Line Lexington (80 Hilltown Pike)
   at 6:30pm vs. Morning Star

Please keep in mind, inclement
weather will occasionally require
games to be cancelled, including
rain, so plan accordingly. Contact
bubba.snodderly@lansnaz.com
if you have any questions!

IMMANUEL @ THE IRON PIGS
If you are one of the 200 Immanuel 
Family members who purchased 
tickets, we’ll see you tonight as the 
Iron Pigs take on the Buffalo Bisons. 
The first 3000 adults to arrive receive 
a Iron Pigs hat. Kids will have the 
opportunity to run the bases, and stay 
after the game for some fireworks! 
Come hungry, there will be a buffet 
available for those who purchased 
tickets through our link as well. We 
can’t wait to see you there!

BETHESDA SPLASH SEMINAR
Join us on June 7th for a fun and 
interactive disability awareness 
seminar designed to help us see and 
embrace people with disabilities 
as valued members of the body of 
Christ. Together, we’ll explore how 
Jesus loved and welcomed people of 
all abilities—and how we are called 
to do the same. Led by Bethesda, 
whose mission is to equip the Church 
to disciple people of ALL abilities, this 
seminar will deepen our understand-
ing and provide practical ways to be 
more inclusive. Register on the
“Signups” tab on the App or website.

VOLUNTEER AT NINJA WARRIOR 
CAMP 2025!
The week of June 23-27, 2025, kids 
who’ve completed Kindergarten 
through 6th grade can participate 
in regular Ninja Warrior Camp in the 
evenings. For the older kids (6th-12th 
grade) who want to experience 
ninja warrior on a different level can 
participate in Extreme Ninja Warrior 
from the 25-27th, 1-3:30pm! 
We are still in need of volunteers! It 
takes about 150 volunteers to make 
the week happen, so if you would like 
to be a part of that, register today on 
lansdale.church/ninja

CHILD DEDICATIONS
Next Sunday, June 1st, we will be 
having Child Dedications in service 
for parents seeking to dedicate their 
children! Child Dedication is a com-
mitment you make as a parent to 
raise your child to know God as you 
seek grace and wisdom through this 
incredible journey. If you are thinking 
about this step for your child you can 
visit www.lansdale.church/kids
and scroll down until you see “Child 
Dedications” to find out more.

KOO FAMILY FAREWELL OPEN HOUSE
Join us for a special afternoon of 
snacks, fellowship, and farewells as we 
gather to say goodbye to Pastor 
Jungmo, Yun, and their family on 
Sunday, June 8th from 3-5pm at 
Immanuel. After 14 wonderful years of 
ministry here at Immanuel, Jungmo 
is stepping into a new chapter as the 
Lead Pastor at the Korean Church of 
the Nazarene in Boston. Bring a note or 
card to express your thanks and share 
how Jungmo and Yun have touched 
your life during their years here. It’s 
an informal time together, feel free 
to come & go anytime between 3 and 
5pm. We’ll see you there!

ANNUAL VISION MEETING
This Thursday, May 29th we will be
having our Annual Vision Meeting
on Zoom at 7pm! This is a time
for everyone in our congregation
to meet and hear from the staff
about what has happened in the
last year, how we’ve grown and
our vision for the upcoming year
and beyond! Look for an email & text 
to come from the church office this 
week with the Zoom link.

Scan here for our links to the Giving Page, 
access groups, the website, app, social 

media pages, Spotify page with todays 
worship songs, and more!


